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FDA Guidance: DSCSA Enforcement Delay 

On Friday, August 25, 2023, the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) issued guidance that enforcement 
of the Drug Supply Chain Security Act (DSCSA) interoperability provisions will be delayed until November 
27, 2024.  

We are reviewing the FDA’s guidance and remain committed to our implementation efforts. We will 
continue to prepare and support our customers and manufacturers for the enhanced drug distribution 
security requirements and provide additional information as we learn more.  

Visit the DSCSA Resource Center for the latest updates. If you have questions, please contact your 
Cardinal Health representative or email dscsainfo@cardinalhealth.com. 
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